Librarians Meeting
11/23/10
In attendance:  Bill Shuluk, Frank Dowd, Jane Charles, Tim Bishop, Cody Aune, Heidi Swanson, Cindy Campbell, Steven Kolberg (presenting)

Steven presented information on the use of Survey Monkey.   
Purpose:  to look at using surveys & figure out how to use the data to drive changes.  Discussed setting up a revised survey to use in Spring 2011.
Each librarian will do at least 3 surveys per semester for their classes.  The faculty survey needs to be edited and cut down to 12-15 questions.
Create a new general library survey for mid to end of the semester.  Chris Ludvigsen to work on narrative representing the results of the Spring 2010 survey and the Libraries response to student needs.
Discuss surveys again the 3rd week of the Spring semester.  Heidi to set a date.

